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Chris Palmer

From: Chris Palmer

Sent: 12 June 2024 13:59

To: Zenab Hearn

Subject: RE: Rookery Farm - 23/03875/APP - EoT Request

Afternoon Zenab,  

 

I can confirm that we are actively working to address technical matters and that we are happy to agree to an 

extension of time to 31st October 2024.  

 

Kind Regards  

 

Chris 

 

 

Chris Palmer BSc(Hons) MSc MRTPI 
Planning Lead  
Mob: 07587058833 

Email: cpalmer@stateraenergy.co.uk  

 

  

Statera Energy Limited | 4th Floor | 80 Victoria Street | London | SW1E 5JL 

 

 

From: Zenab Hearn <zenab.hearn@buckinghamshire.gov.uk>  

Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2024 1:14 PM 

To: Chris Palmer <CPalmer@stateraenergy.co.uk> 

Subject: Rookery Farm - 23/03875/APP - EoT Request 

 

Dear Chris, 

 

I am writing to confirm that we are actively working with you as the Applicant to address technical matters raised 

regarding the above application. Particularly matters relating to Ecology, Fire Safety/Contaminated Land/Ground 

Water and Impact on the Landscape. 

 

I would be grateful if you could agree to an extension of time until 31 October 2024 in the first instance to allow you 

to submit further information, time for consultation and reporting to planning committee. 

 

Let me know if you have any questions. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Zenab Hearn MRTPI, MRICS 

Principal Planner 

Planning, Growth and Sustainability Directorate 

Buckinghamshire Council 

 

01296 585166 

Zenab.Hearn@buckinghamshire.gov.uk  

 

The Gateway, Gatehouse Road, Aylesbury, Bucks, HP19 8FF 
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DISCLAIMER FOR BUCKINGHAMSHIRE COUNCIL  

Any views expressed in this email are those of the individual sender and are not necessarily those 
of Buckinghamshire Council unless explicitly stated. 

This email and any attachments may contain confidential or privileged information and is intended 
solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. Any confidential, sensitive or 
protectively marked material must be handled accordingly. 

If you are not the intended recipient you must not disclose, distribute, copy, print or rely on any of 
the information contained in the email or attachments, and all copies must be deleted immediately. 
If you do receive this email in error please notify the sender immediately and note that 
confidentiality or privilege is not waived or lost.  

Buckinghamshire Council may monitor the contents of emails sent and received via its network for 
the purposes of ensuring compliance with relevant legislation and the Council’s policies and 
procedures. All such monitoring will take place in accordance with relevant legislation including 
privacy and data protection legislation. For details of how Buckinghamshire Council uses personal 
information please see the Council’s website. 

Buckinghamshire Council has scanned this email and attachments for viruses but does not accept 
any responsibilities for viruses once this email has been transmitted. You should therefore carry 
out your own anti-virus checks before opening any documents. 


